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CIRCULAR
REF: PENCOM/CIR/PSP/12/02
DATE: 11 April 2012
TO: All Pension Fund Administrators

SUBJECT: PAYMENT OF ENTITLEMENTS TO RETIREES OF THE
FEDERAL CAPITAL TERRITORY AUTHORITY

Please recall that the Commission had earlier on directed PFAs to stop the
payment of entitlements to retirees of the Federal Capital Territory Authority
(FCTA) pending when the FCTA fulfilled its outstanding obligations.

Further to that directive, the Commission wishes to inform you that the ban has
now been waived and the FCTA has been given a period of 60 days within
which to regularise all outstanding issues with the Commission.

Consequently, PFAs are directed to process and pay any request made by the
FCTA for the entitlements of its retirees.

Please be guided accordingly.

Th/@g\k you
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Gl E. USORO (MRS)
General Manager, Public Sector Pensions




